
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

May 5, 2020 
COVID-19  
 
 
Aquatic Centre and 
Heritage Days Updates 
 
 
 
 
1st Reading of Bylaws 
1086, 1087 and 1090-20 
 

   
 
Economic Development 
 

Director of Emergency Management Ken Steed led 
discussion with Council on the provincial COVID-19 
Relaunch Strategy. 
   
Considering COVID-19 precautions, Council has 
approved the closure of the Aquatic Centre for the entire 
2020 season, as well as a modified Heritage Days 
schedule.  The Town is currently researching what can 
be done to celebrate Heritage Days while respecting the 
provincial COVID-19 social distancing guidelines.  
 
Council passed 1st Reading of Bylaws 1086-20 Tax Rate, 
1087-20 Subdivision and Development Authority, and 
1090-20 Regional Assessment Review Board. 
Administration will advertise these bylaws and provide 
more information in the coming days.  
 
Council reviewed economic development strategies and 
initiatives, including wayfinding signage, parklets and  
drive-in movie event.   
 
 

For more information on either of the above, or on other items discussed at the 
meeting, please view the May 5 Council Agenda Package on the town website or call 
the town office at 403 752 3322. 

 


	COVID-19

